
  

LATEST ST. JAMES 

POLISH CLUB NEWS   

 

Poland Constitution Day Celebration and Dinner! 
 

Unfortunately, we had to cancel the Poland Constitution Day festivities 
due to lack of member participation. 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE:   
   

November 12 – Polish Fest 2024 & Poland Independence Day 

Celebration  
 

DO YOU KNOW WHERE YOUR POLISH ANCESTORS ARE FROM? 

I understand that many of the members know where their Polish ancestors were 
born or lived in Poland.  In fact, at one of our events, a Poland map was displayed 
where attendees could place a pin to designate the village or town their ancestors 
came from. 
 
It has been suggested that we create a database to capture known information to 
share with fellow club members.  I am happy to create and maintain the 
database.   
 
If you would like to participate, please share the following information via email: 
 
Polish Surname     Village/Town/City 
 
If you don't know their location, just provide their Polish Surname(s). 
 
I'll start: 
 



Polish Surname     Village/Town/City  
Szot                         Wroblowa 
Niziolek                   Jaslo 
Piecuch                   Mszanka 
Gajewski                 Glinik 
Jarek                       Moszczenica 
 
Looking forward to collecting this information.  Who knows, we might find out 
that some of us are related or our ancestors were neighbors. 
 
 

SUGGESTIONS SOLICITED: 
 
Do you have an idea for a Club activity or event???  Please send an email to 
sjppoles@gmail.com .  We would love to hear from you!  Likewise, if you have 
questions or complaints, we’ll take them too! 
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